
 

 

 

 

 

Friends of South Borough  

Christmas Fair 

Friday 10th December 2021 

 

 

FOSB are pleased to be able to announce the return of the 

Christmas Fair, the children will be able to attend in their class 

groups on Friday 10th December. 

There will be games and activities for the children to take part in 

including: 

 Pin the nose on Rudolph 

 Snowball Scavenge  

 Golden Carrot 

 And many more! 

Each stall will be 50p a go so if you would like your child to 

participate please send them in with some money in an envelope 

with their name on next week. The envelopes with money should 

                                                            be handed to their Class Teacher. 

 

     Merry Christmas from the FOSB Team! 

 

 

 

 


